
(4/17/24)Attention Members: 

We apologize for any inconvenience. We appreciate your understanding.  
 Thank you! -LCP Management 

AN UPDATE FOR OUR INDOOR LAP POOL REPAIRS AND 

RENOVATION PROJECT: 

 

The final pieces of behind-the-scenes repairs are lined up. 

We have our interior ceiling being repaired starting the first 

of May with the contracted vendor, and then we can refill 

and reopen our Indoor Lap Pool. This includes our onsite 

team completing the necessary 

painting/cleaning/refinishing work. The estimated 

timeframe for physical reopening will be 3-4 weeks. 

This has been a difficult project and we appreciate our 

members’ patience and understanding as we work through 

this. Thank you again for being a loyal member of our 

facility.  

Please direct any questions to our Membership Team at 

(330)655-2377 extension 130. 

 

Our Warm Water Pool remains a shared space during this timeframe. We ask that all members 

and patrons continue to work together. 

**Group Swim Lesson families – adjustments have been made for all levels to be held in our 

Warm Water Pool during this closure. Please see separate email communication.** 

 

 

  


